
Reception children have been learning about shapes, 

they have been having fun creating pictures using 

different shapes, these are called Tangrams. 

Anyone for Tennis? 

Tangrams 
RECEPTION 
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We are saying goodbye to Mr Cox and Mrs 

Hollis. A big thank you to both of you. 

You will be greatly missed. We wish you 

every success for the future.  

Goodbyes 

Happy Holidays 

Have a wonderful summer  

Take care—Be Safe 

Children return to school 

on 

Tuesday  5th September 

2023 

 

Reminder 

School Times 

• Starts:  8.40 am 

• Ends: 15.15 pm 



Safeguarding 

We all have a duty to ensure children and young people are kept safe from harm. 
 
Any adult who has concerns about a child/young person’s safety has a 
duty to refer it to children’s social care (MASH) Team 
 
If you have any Safeguarding or Child Protection concerns including during the 
school holidays you should contact the following 
 
MASH(Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub) - 0300 555 0050 
 
For Out of hours Emergency Duty team 0300 555 8574 
 
IN AN EMERGENCY contact the Police on  999 or 112 
 
If you require safeguarding  support during school closure please contact 
us on safeguarding@kateshillprimary.org.uk 
 
Have  a safe and happy summer break 

Safeguarding Summer Support 
Online/telephone support available to schools and young people at all times, 
especially for the summer hols when some of the usual support systems may not 
be there. 
  
Kooth- an online counselling and emotional well-being platform for young 
people 11-18 years old. Including an online chat, magazines, forums, activity 
centres, and live counselling. 
https://www.kooth.com/   

A free, confidential, 24/7 text messaging support service for anyone who is 
struggling to cope  
https://giveusashout.org/get-help/    

You can talk to child line about anything. No problem is too big or too 
small  0800 1111 or chat online  
https://www.childline.org.uk/get-support/   

Black Country Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust. Help is available 24 hours 

a day, 7 days a week. 0800 008 6516 
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https://www.kooth.com/
https://giveusashout.org/get-help/
https://www.childline.org.uk/get-support/


Year 5 had a wonderful trip to the Bonded Warehouse in Stourbridge, 

where we travelled along the canal and went through a lock. On the way 

we saw a lot of wildlife in their natural habitats, which supported our 

Science topic this term ‘All Living Things in their Habitats.’ Two Mallard 

ducks were having a fierce dispute over a female and it was quite a contest. 

Bonded Warehouse 
YEAR 5  
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On Thursday 25th May, the school choir 

went to perform at VEVO 10 at Dudley 

Town Hall. They sang a ten-minute 

medley of uplifting songs to their 

families, children from other schools and 

some members of the public. As always, 

the choir were fabulous and made us 

really proud. They sang beautifully, 

behaved impeccably and most 

importantly, had a really good time. Well 

done choir for all of your hard work!  

Dudley Town Hall 
CHOIR 
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Success  

We are excited to have 

been invited to attend 

the prize giving event in 

September 2023. We 

will let you know how 

we get on. 
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Contain it 
‘CROWNING GLORY’  

Flower Competition for Primary Schools 2023 
 

Soroptimist International of Stourbridge Club invited all Primary Schools of the 

Dudley Borough to enter their second School Flower Container Competition, called 

Contain-It Crowning Glory. We selected some children from year 2 to take part; Mr Ridge 

worked with them to create another masterpiece. This is their take on ‘Crowning Glory.  



We had a fabulous day 
thank you to all the 
parents who came to see 
us and for your 
participation. A big thank 
you to Mr Joshua who did 
a great job organising this 
event; everything ran 
smoothly. The children 

took part in a carousel 
of events and finished 
with races at the end. 
Well done to all the 
winners of the races.  
We look forward to 
their awards during 
assembly.   

Sports Day 
WELL DONE 
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Sports Day 
CONTINUED. . .  
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Sports Day 
WINNERS 



 

 

Sports Day 
WINNERS 

Well done Dad . 
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Vikings 
YEAR 5  

Year 5 have been learning about the Vikings. 

During our topic we learnt how to construct 

and build a wall, similar to those used in a 

Viking longhouse. Firstly, we had to place 

some canes in the ground as uprights and 

then we wove willow branches between 

them to make a lattice structure. To this we 

then daubed on a damp mixture of 

mud, hay and ‘manure’, all mixed up 

with water. This is called ‘wattle and 

daub’. We had a lot of fun and got 

pretty dirty.  
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We also designed and made 3D heads to go on 

the prow of a long ship – the Vikings used these 

to scare their enemies and to ward off evil spirits. 
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Vikings 
FIGUREHEADS 



Year 3 had a fantastic day out at Little Owls Farm Park earlier in the term. Both staff and 

accompanying adults had a wonderful day - the children were fantastic and really did the school 

proud. The children are still talking about their experiences from the day!  
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Little Owls Farm 
YEAR 3  
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Little Owls Farm 
YEAR 3  

We had fun on the go karts and tractors too. 



Years 5 and 6 took part in Careers Fayre, where we had 

representatives from Specsavers, Fire Services the ambulance 

and much more. The children enjoyed finding out about future 

careers and began to think about what jobs they could do in the 

future. Year 2 also got involved and had a sneak peak of the 

Ambulance and Fire engine.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

50 years 
Celebration  

 
Kates Hill Primary 

School has bee open 50 

years this year.  Where 

does the time go. We 

look forward to many 

more years of teaching 

and learning at Kates 

Hill.  
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Careers Fayre 
YEARS 5  & 6  



Don’t they look fabulous, our Reception Class Graduates, well done. Thank you to all 

of our parents that attended. It was wonderful I am sure you enjoyed our graduation 

day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done year 1. 

Graduation 
RECEPTION 
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Year 2 had a lovely day out at All Things Wild. We held a cockroach, stroked 

Jaffa the Snake and had the rare opportunity to stroke an armadillo called Biscuit. We 

explored the land of the dinosaurs and went on a farmyard walk (the goats tried to escape 

and leave with us!)  We had a brilliant day!  

 

All Things Wild 
YEARS 2  

KATES HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

TEL: 01384 818700 
 

www.kateshillprimary.org.uk 


